Louaillier, Michae]

From: Walter Emery [w.w.emery@woridnet.att.net
Sent: Wedngsday, January 222003 6:28 P\ ]
To: ) Louaillier, Michael; EMERY JOHN / TERRY; LESLIE EMERY
Subject: Fw: Repy to Emerys
Cooks BUTTS
Emery Family

Members.doc

————— Original Message —----

From: "Rice, Robbie" <rrice@ci.oswego.or.us>

To: <w.w.emery@worldnet.att.net>; <johnfemery@hotmail.com>;
<leslynk@Olympus.net>

Cc: "Hammerstad, Judie” <Mayor@ci.oswego.or.us>; "Graham, Gay"
<GGraham@ci.oswego.or.us>; "Peterson, Lynn" <cliquot@malamutes.com>;
"Hamerlynck, Lisa" <Lisa_H@ci.oswego.or.us>; "Gilmer, Kim"
<Kim@ci.oswego.or.us> ’

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2003 1:36 PM

Subject: Repy to Emerys

Dear Emery Family Members:

Thank you for your letter which arrived yesterday regarding Cook’s Butte Park. I
am responding on behalf of the three members of the City Council to whom you
addressed your correspondence, as well the Parks Director and Natural
Resources Coordinator.

All of us appreciate the foresight and generosity of your family in providing this
very special property to Oswegans of past, current and future generations. It is a
marvelous community asset and those of us involved in public life in Lake
Oswego feel a special responsibility as the stewards of this gift.

The exploration of placing the public safety 800-megahertz tower at this site has
been dropped. The representatives of Clackamas County, the lead agency for this
project, are pursuing other alternatives.

We appreciate your advocacy for the protection of this special asset and please
accept our appreciation of your family’s contribution to this community.

Very truly yours,

Douglas J. Schmitz
City Manager

C: Judie Hammerstad, Mayor
Gay Graham, City Councilor
Lynn Peterson, City Councilor
Lisa Hamerlynck, Natural Resources Coordinator
Kim Gilmer, Parks and Recreation Director



